
 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
   

      
    

   
 

 

 

STATE OF MAINE 

Department of Environmental Protection  

Paul R. LePage         Patricia W. Aho 
GOVERNOR          COMMISSIONER  

April 19, 2013 

Mr. Joseph Donovam 
Member Manager 
South Bristol Wharf LLC 
P.O. Box 389 
Portland, ME. 04112 

RE: 	 Maine Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (MEPDES) Permit #ME0023272 
Maine Waste Discharge License (WDL) Application #W007095 

 Permit Retirement 

Dear Mr. Donovan: 

The Department is in receipt of your electronic mail message dated April 16, 2013, stating that South Bristol 
Wharf LLC would like to retire the above referenced MEPDES permit/WDL given the termination of 
operations at its South Bristol facility. This letter serves as notice to South Bristol Wharf LLC that said 
MEPDES permit/WDL is being retired effective immediately. 

If you have any questions regarding the matter, please feel free to call me at 287-7693. 

Sincerely, 

Gregg Wood 
Division of Water Quality Management 
Bureau of Land and Water Quality 

cc: Denise Behr, DEP/CMRO 
Lori Mitchell, DEP/CMRO 
Irene Saumur, DEP/CMRO 
Sandy Mojica, USEPA 

AUGUSTA 
17 STATE HOUSE STATION 
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0017 
(207) 287-3901 FAX: (207) 287-3435 
RAY BLDG., HOSPITAL ST. 

BANGOR 
106 HOGAN ROAD 
BANGOR, MAINE 04401 
(207) 941-4570 FAX: (207) 941-4584 

PORTLAND 
312 CANCO ROAD 
PORTLAND, MAINE 04103 
(207) 822-6300 FAX: (207) 822-6303 

PRESQUE ISLE 
1235 CENTRAL DRIVE, SKYWAY PARK 
PRESQUE ISLE, MAINE 04769-2094 
(207) 764-6477 FAX: (207) 764-1507 

web site: www.maine.gov/dep 
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